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22nd June 2021 
 

Year 6 Events Update 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

I wanted to write to you to provide an update and some clarity in regards to Year 6 events within the situation 
we are currently dealing with. Plans are difficult to make at the moment but I wanted to provide you with as 
much information as I can at this stage. 
 
The Robinwood residential is going ahead as planned. The risk assessment completed and approved by the 
local authority was written with the current restrictions in mind and therefore nothing needs to change. This is 
great news and I am sure that the children are looking forward to this. 
 
Mr Barstow will be producing a Robinwood information briefing video with an accompanying letter that will be 
available later this week. This will ensure all can access the information. If after watching the briefing and 
reading the information letter you still have questions, please contact school and we will be happy to help. 
 
I understand how difficult it will have been for you and your children over the course of the pandemic and not 
being able to share in school events, particularly with your children leaving us this year. In response to this, 
we are currently working on ways that we can provide an opportunity to deliver the Year 6 production outdoors 
and in line with the current guidance. I hope that we can make this happen for you. If this does go ahead, the 
plan will be for the production to take place at 4:30pm on Tuesday 19th July with limited numbers.  
 
The leavers assembly will take place on Friday 23rd July at 9:15am. This will be via Zoom and a link will be 
sent out nearer the time. 
 
In the afternoon of the final day, Year 6 will have a picnic and a party. The children will need to attend school 
on the last day in their uniform but can bring a change of party clothes. 
 
I hope this letter answers some of the questions you may have. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

  
Mr M Walker  
 
Headteacher 
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